
MIDDLETON-BY-YOULGRAVE 

NEWSLETTER MAY 2024 

 
2024 Well-dressing 

Saturday 18th May – Team will remove the boards from the river from 10.00am 

Claying of the boards @ 11am in Playground shed. 

Sunday 19th May – Friday 24th May – Petalling – times for daily petalling sessions 
will be displayed outside the shed – please come and get involved.  

Sunday 19th May - Wine and Petalling session 2.00- 4.00pm. Refresh your 
petalling skills. Novices welcome. 

Children’s individual boards will be available from Wednesday evening – 22nd 
May. Please let us know if you have not already asked for a children’s board. 

Friday 24th May 4.30pm Pizza and Petalling session for children to complete their 
boards in the playground in a communal session after school. 

Saturday 25th May – Well-dressing(s) displayed for a week. 

2024 Village Market and Well-dressing  Teas 

Saturday 25th May – Stalls in the Square, Morris Dancers, Open Gardens, Skittles, 
Children’s hedgehog trail, St Michael and All Angels’ Church will be open with 
Flowers and Music, Barbecue/burgers, Teas in the Village Hall  

( Teas also on Sunday 26th May) 

If you would like to help we would welcome donations for the stalls, particularly 
Raffle prizes and items for Tombola stall. Cakes and bakes to the stall on the day, 
other items please bring to Village hall, Factory house or contact us to collect 
them from you. 

 (01629636088/07801696465/diannejeremy782@btinternet.com  

VILLAGE MARKET AND WELL-DRESSING WEEKEND IS MAY 25TH /26TH  

mailto:01629636088/07801696465/diannejeremy782@btinternet.com


MIDDLETON ROCKS – The  Village Hall Committee regrets the cancellation of this 
event and it is hoped that it will be possible to organize it for next year. 

VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE AGM will be held on Tuesday 18th  June at 7pm in the 
Village Hall. Everyone is welcome. Refreshments will be provided. Please come to 
share your ideas about next year’s programme which will be discussed by the 
committee in the July meeting. We would welcome new members for the 2024/5 
committee. For further information please contact Paul at Factory House. 

PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 

COMMUNITY GREENHOUSE 

 
 

Contacts: parishclerk@middletonbyyoulgrave.org.uk 

www.middletonbyyoulgrave.org.uk/parish-council  

Middleton Village Hall Bookings: Please contact Pete Worrall, Bookings Secretary, at 
peterjworrall@aol.com  

Village Hall Committee : Paul Jeremy: 01629636088 or email jeremy782@btinternet.com 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

COMMUNITY GREENHOUSE SCHEME 2024 

We/I would like to join the community greenhouse scheme. 

Name(s)………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Contact details  

Telephone…………………………………………………….. 

Email …………………………………………………………… 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO TINA GREEN, 14 THE SQUARE – OR TO THE PLANTS STALL at the 
VILLAGE MARKET. 

 

The community greenhouse has been used to grow plants 
for the Plant Stall in the Village market this year. It is 
situated behind the Village Hall and will be OPEN for 
residents to join the community scheme from Monday 27th 
May onwards. 

If you are interested in joining the scheme and would like 
to use the greenhouse this year to grow your tomatoes, 
seedlings or any other plants please complete and return  
the slip below and you will be contacted with further 
information. Garden group members will be pleased to 
offer any advice/support. Children welcome – grow some 
sunflowers! 
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